
Meet the 2015 BAAPT Board of Directors   

 

Members voted by ballot at the January 24th meeting, and elected the BAAPT Board of 
Directors to lead the chapter during 2015. 

 

Those directors re-elected to the Board include: 

President, Rob Weston 

Immediate Past-President, Adam Frey 

Treasurer & Marketing Co-Director, Julie Wright 

Membership Co-Director, Judy Levy 

Programs Co-Director, Mary Lynne Schoenbeck 

 

 

 

 

Newly elected directors include: 

Marketing Co-Director, Mit Kumarasamy   

Membership Co-Director, Ken Nim 

Programs Co-Director, Tim Beggs 

Secretary, Susan Paul 
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